Subject: pan ref. 2013/5947/p

[ am writing to object strongly to this proposed development.
[live at 44 Highgate Road which is a part of NCHC Housing Cooperative. We all object to this
monstrous high-rise, high-density block of flats being erected. We were NEVER consulted at the time.
no letter was given to us, our cooperative was never consulted and no light readings were ever taken.
This actual plan's shelf life ran out in 2017. WHY is it now going ahead without further consultation
with the local people.

The site was sold to a new company Shurgard and [ was told by the Camden Planning department we
would be consulted.

There is 100% objection to this proposal from every resident in the vicinity. The planning department
told me that we would have a say in its future development but we were all given a letter yesterday to

say it is going ahead !!!!

We MUST be consulted and the plans modified.
Camden cannot ride roughshod over people's lives and take NO account of their quality of life.

Elizabeth Bloor.



